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Welcome new students, current students and families!

I am very excited about working with all of you this year! I am so proud of all of the progress you are making—keep up all the great practicing! This year, I am pleased to say that I have opened up my schedule and am able to teach more students and have more time to help you all with your practicing and individual needs. Please continue to feel free to contact me with any questions about your lessons, your harp or any concerns you have. Let’s continue to keep the communication open! I am also teaching in Fargo, North Dakota one day a week and this new area is so exciting. Thank you for all of your support and encouragement with this new venture!

Please check in and use my website www.nikkilemire.com. There will be lesson tools, links and scheduling information as well as pdfs of all of your lesson materials, and any music for group lessons and concerts. 

This year, I am implementing a new lesson policy to better serve all of you and better work with the schedules of both the Hobgoblin Music Store and at-home harpers. Please read the following, sign and return it at your next lesson. I will use the contact information for a Student Contact Sheet that will be finalized by October. I have also included a Semester Schedule. Please note the dates of the Open House and Holiday Concert. I hope nobody has a conflict! I would love for everyone to attend! The October Open House is during the week of Halloween. Please feel free to wear a costume!

For current students, you will notice that the payment policy has changed. This year, each month you will pay the average number of lessons per month in each of the two semesters. This year was a great time to implement this system as some months had 3, 4 and many have 5 lessons this year! I hope this new system will help your budget and keep things easier.

These are the 2009/2010 monthly lesson fees:

Fall Semester Lesson Fee: (15 lessons) 
$78.75/month
Spring Semester Lesson Fee: (17 lessons)    $71.40/month

Summer Session will continue on the month-to month scheduling system where students pay monthly for the number of lessons they would like to have. Don’t forget, as with last year, you may schedule as many as you wish! Some students had 3 lessons a week!

Please also make note of the new Make-Up Days and make-up policy. In October, you will receive a special schedule for the Make-Up Days, as each student will be allotted a double-lesson that day. If you don’t miss any the entire semester, this extension to your lesson is a Free Bonus Lesson!

Please let me know if you have any questions, concerns about the policy or any ideas for how I can make this work better for you and your families. Thank you for all of your advice and ideas! Let’s get started!

Happy Harping!

Nikki Lemire 

